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Sri Venkateswara College
(University of Delhi)

E-mail : principal@svc.ac.in

Prof C. Sheela Reddy
Principal Off. : 011 - 2411 2196
Off. : 011 - 2411 8590
Fax : 011-2411 8535

Ref No : SVC/Admn/2021/P/1730 01st November, 2021

Notification regarding submission of records of

candidates admitted through Undetaking (2021-2022)

All the Teacher/Admission-in-charge, Coordinators and Faculty Members who have been assigned the
admission duties are requested to note that as per university notification regarding fourth cut-off
admissions, while recieving the undertakings, maximum 7-10 days can be given to candidates for
submitting the correct/valid category certificate failing which necessary action shall be initiated as per
university guideines.

Active cooperation of one and all shall highly be appreciated.

NOTE:-
1 The staff members are requested to check their e-mail, WhatsApp, College & Delhi
University websites (www.svc.ac.in & www.du.ac.in) etc. regularly for day-to-day updates.
2 For clarification, if any, you may e-mail to admission@svc.ac.in
3. Any addendum/corrigendum shall be posted on the college website only.
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¢ dto
Prof Sanjay Kumar Prof C. Sheela Redd
Convener, Admission Committee Principal

Principal
Sri Venkateswara College
(University of Delhi)
Dhaula Kuan

New Delhi-110 021

Copy forwarded for information and compliance to:- Teacher/Admission-in-Charge/ Coordinators of the
respective departments, Administrative Officer/ Section Officers (Administration & Accounts)/ Dealing
Assistants (Administration & Accounts)/ Al concerned/ College Notice Board/ College Website/ File.
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